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The Children's Message 

             What if you really believed you were a beloved child of God?!!!!!  Would it 

change the way you live? In a world filled with confusion about identity, purpose, 

and love, 1 John 3 cuts through the noise with a bold declaration: "See what kind 

of love the Father has given to us, that we should be called children of God!" This 

isn’t just a feel-good statement—it’s a life-changing truth with real implications. 

             Come join us as we explore what it means to truly belong to God, to walk 

in His righteousness, and to live out His love in practical ways. If you're searching 

for clarity, confidence, or deeper connection with God, this message is for you.  

http://www.newhopeconnect.org/


 

  

 

        Come one, come all to New Hope Christian School's Open House scheduled 

for Monday, May 19 from 6-7:30 pm.  Meet our new administrator and catch the 

excitement of Christian Education!  We hope to see you there.   AND... if you would 

like to volunteer with cookies, water bottles, greeting, serving refreshments, or 

cleaning the school the prior days before, please contact Barb Bergner or Jennifer 

Franz to sign up! 

  

 

Let's work together to make our school shine for the open house on Monday, 

May 19. If you are available this Saturday, May 17, please come to church anytime 



from 9am to 3pm. Some of the tasks will be vacuuming, sweeping, cleaning glass, 

and wiping cubbies. We will not be going into classrooms. We ask you sign up 

through the Sign Up Genius so we can spread out the work and for any 

communication we need you to know before Saturday.

 

 

 

 

          Is baking (or buying baked goods) your thing? Please consider signing up for 

supplying refreshments for the NHCS Open House. We ask you to bring them to 

church on Sunday, May 18. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DA8AD2EA5FBC07-56850841-help
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4DA8AD2EA5FBC07-56851474-refreshments


 

        Last Bible study of the season May 21.  

  

 
     Get your brat here!   Have a great time!  The information is listed above and we 

want to get together for some food, fun and fellowship.   

 



 

 

 

     New Hope Christian School is a private Christ-centered school serving families 

throughout the Fox Valley area with children in preschool through 6th grade. God, 

the Creator of heaven and earth, cannot be separated from history, literature, 

mathematics, science, or any other academic discipline. Christian education must 

strive to acknowledge, understand, and nurture each individual's God-given 

abilities. 

                          Contact Information for remaining positions  

                                     careers@newhopeconnect.org 
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Amanda Slaats - 5/14 

Tammie Pergande - 5/16 

 

 

 

 

 

Brett and Angie Cartwright - 5/18 

  

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

Click here to support New Hope Ministries. 
 
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

https://newhopeconnect.org/giving

